ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
June 9, 2016 Report to ROS

1. Recent Meeting

· VPWG had a meeting on May 17, 2016. 

· ERCOT modelling attended to discuss moving the voltage study from PSSE planning case to ERCOT operations model. While it would offer advantages of a breaker to breaker model and using the ERCOT real time contingencies, it has disadvantages of large amount of modelling change already included in SSWG PSSE cases and requirement for multiple companies to switch software. Consensus was to table this change in methodology.     

· Yamit Lavi from ERCOT will provide Voltage Profile educational outreach at June 10 QMWG Meeting about how Voltage Profiles are intended to be used and gather feedback from the generators. Group reviewed her presentation and made a few comments and suggestions. 
2. Future Planned Meeting
· Next VPWG will be held on Tuesday, June 21, 2016.
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